
The Queens Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 

Street Party for the Big Jubilee Lunch 

Sunday 5th June 2022 

To commence the Queens Platinum Jubilee celebrations fruit trees were planted at 
Lea playing fields last December.   The next commemorative event The Big 
Jubilee Lunch with your help will take place on Sunday 5th June  

This will hopefully be a street party for all the community to come together, get to 
know each other a little better, share food, have fun and celebrate the 70th year of 
our Queens Reign.  
 
The PC cannot do this alone - if you would like to celebrate the Queens Platinum 

Jubilee Lunch with a Street party, it's your turn to show your support for our villages 

and make lasting memories. 

If you would like this event to go ahead please offer your support, so that a working 
party can be formed.  You can do this by contacting the Parish Council at 
dethickleaandholloway@gmail.com or contact any of your Parish Councillors.  
Contact details are available on the website https://dethickleaandholloway.org.uk/ or 
the Parish Magazine 
 
Thank you DLHPC 
 

 

 


